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AIX hereby informs Market Participants that on Friday 31/07/2020, no trading nor 
settlement will take place in observance of the Qurban Ait Holiday. 

Regular trading and settlement schedule will resume on Monday 03/08/2020.  
 
Please contact AIX Market Operations and On-Boarding Department via email, 
mktops@aix.kz, for additional trading information. 
 
Please contact AIX CSD via email, ptd@aix.kz, for additional settlement 
information. 
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